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Matodzi A. Silidi

Mbotho Consulting and Project Managers
P. O Box 54

POLOKWANE

0700

Tel: 015 297 7324
Email: info@mbofhoconsultinq.co.za

PER E-MAIL / MAIL
Dear Madam/Sir

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF RECEIPT OF THE FINAL BASIC ASSESSMENT REPORT FOR
THE PROPOSED DEVELOPMENT OF APPROXIMATELY 14.5 KM BERSFORT OF 123KV
POWER LINE FROM AN EXISTING GROBLERSDAL SUBSTATION TO THE APPROVED
SILIMELA SUBSTATION IN THE ELIAS MOTSOALEDI LOCAL MUNICIPALITY OF
SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT IN THE LIMPOPO PROVINCE

The Department confirms receipt of the Final Basic Assessment Report for the above-
mentioned project on 08 February 2016.

You are hereby reminded that the activity may not commence prior to an environmental
authorisation being granted by the Department.

Yours sincerely

Mz,

Mr Sabelo Malaza

Chief Director: Integrated Environmental Authorisations

Department of Environmental Affairs

Letter signed by: Ms Tiyani Baloyi

Designation: Environmental Officer Specialised: Coordination and Strategic Planning

and Support
Date: 16 /02 / 2016



